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Question:  

 

In the first 12 months of operation, how will PHNs ensure service delivery continuity as if 

focuses on establishment and undertaking health assessments and planning?   

 

 

Answer: 

 

The Department of Health worked closely with Medicare Locals to establish service 

transition plans that have been provided to Primary Health Networks (PHNs).  It is expected 

that Medicare Locals and PHNs will work cooperatively during the transition period to 

minimise the impact on patients and health professionals. 

 

As specified in the Primary Health Network Grant Programme Guidelines, in 2015-16 

programmes currently managed by Medicare Locals that are in scope for transfer to PHNs 

will be maintained through comparable funding arrangements, to ensure continuity of service 

in the establishment phase.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


